Town of Bladensburg



COUNCIL MEMBERS WARD I TRINA BROWN CRIS MENDOZA

MAYOR
WALTER L. JAMES, JR.
December 18th, 2012

COUNCIL MEMBERS WARD II WALTER FICKLIN WALTER C. GEORGE

Brendan Quinn President Ernest Maier, Inc. 4700 Annapolis Road Bladensburg, MD 20710

Doug Buch President Pavedrain, LLC 7425 S. 76th Street Franklin, WI 53132-9041

Dear Brendan & Doug,

The purpose of this letter is to provide you an update on the Pavedrain block pavement system that you installed at our municipal lot in Bladensburg. After two full years (24 months), we have observed that your pavement system has required no vacuuming, needs less surface treatments during snow or ice events, and infiltrates 100% of the direct rainfall on it as well as all of the runoff from the roof of our building. We believe that your innovative system has assisted in our effort to keep the Anacostia River clean and will continue to do so for years to come.

We at the Town believe that Pavedrain is and will be an important component of our effort to "green" our community. If anyone has any questions about its performance, please have them contact me or Tim McNamara, the head of our Public Works Department.

We wish you continued success in the New Year!

Sincerely,

John Moss

Town Administrator

"Responsible and Responsive Government"